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October 2, 2019 
 
 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
   
Keene Simonds  
Executive Officer  
San Diego LAFCO  
9335 Hazard Way, Suite 200  
San Diego, CA 92123  
E-mail: Keene.Simonds@sdcounty.ca.gov  
   
Re: Jurisdiction Regarding Rainbow-Fallbrook-Eastern Proceedings  
   
Dear Mr. Simonds:  
   
Sweetwater Authority represents two members of the San Diego County Water Authority 
(SDCWA), South Bay Irrigation District and the City of National City.  Region-wide, our 
ratepayers are routinely the lowest water users and represent some of the lowest 
household income earners. In fact, Sweetwater Authority just recently voted to reduce the 
funding to our rate stabilization reserve in order to lessen the impact of the rising cost of 
water to our constituents.  
   
We understand that two of the member agencies of the SDCWA are looking to leave and 
that this issue is being considered under the Rainbow-Fallbrook-Eastern Proceedings. By 
having fewer agencies pay for the fixed costs associated with SDCWA’s infrastructure and 
increased reliability, we are understandably concerned about an increase in costs to our 
constituents who already have difficulty paying their water bills.  
   
We urge LAFCO to retain local control over a consolidated multi-county process as it is 
essential to ensuring rate neutrality and minimize financial and other impacts to 
Sweetwater Authority’s ratepayers.   
   
Respectfully,  
  
 
 
Steve Castaneda  
Chair    
 

mailto:Keene.Simonds@sdcounty.ca.gov



